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The NSEA Elections Committee was formed by action of the NSEA Board of Directors to establish a 
timetable for governance district elections. The timeline was established in September and was shared 
with district leadership. Leadership also worked with leadership across the state to encourage ethnic 
minority candidates to file for open offices. The NSEA Board of Directors certified the results of the 
elections at its March 2022 meeting and candidates were notified of the official results. The Bylaws and 
Policy Committee updated the Elections guidelines. These guidelines are posted on the elections 
website as well as being sent to statewide DA candidates who filed by the February 15 deadline.  
 


